17.  JOINT HERITAGE COMMITTEE REPORT

Officer responsible
Community Advocate

Author
Sheryl Killick, DDI 941-5410

The report of the Joint Heritage Committee meeting held on 29 September 2003 is pttached

Staff

Recommendation: That the information be received.

Chairperson’s

Recommendations: 1.

That the staff recommendation be adopted.

That nomination forms be available from now on and that Board
members be encouraged to take an active role in seeking
nominations.

That a new award be developed and that the Heritage Committee
progress this with Jenny May.
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